
 
 
 
 
January 17, 2022 
 
Dear Valued Customer in Langdon, 
 
Re: Testing Your Underground Power Cable   
 
FortisAlberta, your electricity service provider in Langdon, is committed to providing you with safe and 
reliable electricity service.  
 
In order to do that, we respond to concerns of power supply when they are brought to our attention, so 
we are performing tests on our underground power line cable throughout Langdon. Testing will occur 
between late January and the end of March. We appreciate your cooperation because we will have to 
interrupt your service for as long as 15 to 30 minutes.  
 
When our testing is complete, we will be in touch with results. Should we need to replace the cable, we 
will do so with prior notification to you by phone. Please ensure that your retail service provider has 
your most recent contact information in order to receive our automated phone call.  
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact Danielle Bucholtz, Sr. Planner Asset Management at 
(403) 514-4413. 
 
Again, we appreciate your cooperation and patience as we test our power line so that we can provide 
you with the best service possible. Our workers and contractors will continue to follow all applicable 
health regulations.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Danielle Bucholtz 
 
Danielle Bucholtz 
Senior Planner, Asset Management 
 


